Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2013 8:42 AM

To: 'Hashem Tabatabaee'

Subject: RO121 RE: Letter for Hashem (Michael).doc

Mr. Tabatabaee,

We have received your objection to case closure for fuel leak case R0121 at 999 San Pablo
Avenue, Albany, CA. A response to your objection will be provided to you within 30 days.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Hashem Tabatabaee [mailto:ebiproperties@me.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2013 1:31 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Letter for Hashem (Michael).doc




